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Comments: Please refrain from cutting this important forestland that has taken generations to grow into a

valuable watershed protecting our dwindling water and forestland resources in NH.  The health of the lakes and

the region depends on maturing forests.  Your plans to cut are ill-advised and will only exacerbate our climate

crisis.  Our wildlife also depends on this important resource that is diminishing by the day under the relentless

chainsaw of unhelpful economic exploitation.  For the sake of our human race and all endangered and

threatened wildlife, please stop.  No more decimation of our public forestlands.  Thank you for this opportunity to

comment.  Please make it a meaningful opportunity and change your plans.  Thank you.  


